

Gore Road, New Milton, Hampshire, BH25 6RS Tel: 01425 625400 Fax: 01425 625425 enquiries@arnewood.hants.sch.uk

www.arnewood.hants.sch.uk

Working Together - Shaping Tomorrow

24th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 8 History Trip – Bovington Tank Museum on Thursday 29th June 2023

The Humanities Centre of Learning is delighted to offer the opportunity to visit Bovington Tank Museum. Included in the visit will be workshops focusing on fighting in the trenches during World War One and the role of the MK IV Heavy tank. Activities that your child undertakes will support their understanding of Year 8 History units on World War One and World War Two.

We will depart on Thursday 29th June 2023 at 8:30am and will return at approximately 3:00pm. Students must wear school uniform.

The cost of the trip will be £17, this covers workshops, entry to the museum and the cost of the coach. There are 100 places for this trip. In the event of the trip being oversubscribed places will be allocated on a random and equitable basis.

Please return reply slip it to the Finance office with payment by **Friday 16th June** if you wish your child to participate in this event. Cheques should be made payable to The Arnewood School, with the student's name, tutor group and event on the reverse.

It is parent's responsibility to keep the school informed of any changes to contact numbers and medical information pertaining to their child. Parents can update via The Parent Portal (accessible on a laptop or computer) and/or Arbor App (mobile version of the Parent Portal). We recommend the use of The Parent Portal/Arbor App to view and update your child's details as it is the quickest and most secure way to keep all your details up to date. If you would like any support with this please contact our IT Helpdesk on 01425 625 431. If your child has a medical condition/disability please ensure that your child is **not participating** in this visit against your doctor's advice.

2023
Tutor Group
29 th June 2023, as detailed in
Date